ihs
J ABBEY OF GETHSEMANI TRAPPIST KENTUCKY 40073

June 6

Dear Victor

Many thanks for your good note. I was gilad to hear
from you and the news that you cnsider coming over is
encouraging because it means you are feeling better.
S0 am I. I am out of the infirmary for some time but st
still am limited in some activities, not however picnic
by any means. How would June 18th be? At the moment
that is best for me as I may be caught with trips to
the doctor on other possible dates. Or else we could
think of July 27%? I am still not too sure about that
butit is quite a good possibility. Let me know. As to
the dog, much as I would like to have a dog I am afraid
I am more occupied with keeping stray ones away from
here they make too much noise. But it is a nice thought

Best wishes to you both, hope to hear soon when you may
come. Yrs in Christ always, >




